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DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTEE
17 30 K STREET, N.W.

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006

TELEPHONE

FEDERAL 3-8750

August 3, 1965

Dear Friend:

The Democratic National Committee receives a constant flow of mail 
from Democrats in all parts of the country reporting on activities of 
the John Birch Society and others of the Radical Right and asking for 
our help.

So far as possible we have tried to provide this help. But to do 
so we have had to depend heavily on the only national research organization 
that has systematically kept track of the activities of the Radical Right 
and has readily available the information on individuals and organizations 
that is so essential to combatting their activities.

This organization is Group Research,Inc., which was established 
four years ago as a private, non-profit organization. Since then it has 
rendered invaluable assistance to organizations with Right Wing problems --
among them the League of Women Voters, the National Education Association, 
the Parent--Teachers Association of America, the National Council of 
Churches, and the A.F.L.-C.I.O.

Enclosed is a brochure describing this organization, and a sample 
copy of the newsletter that is its principle publication. If the 
Radical Right is active in your area you may want to give serious 
consideration to subscribing to the newsletter, and perhaps the other 
services that are available. It is our experience, and that of others, 
that you will find them extremely valuable in countering Right Wing 
activities.,
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Sincerely,

John M. Bailey
Chairman


